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I would like the secretary of state and the corporations division to increase they're 

ability to interact with business's in a quick and efficient manner but I would like them 

to do that with the budget they have and look to reduce the costs to the tax payers.  

Their staff is bloated and the secretary should be looking at ways to reduce staffing 

and increase services through automation.  That should be the goal of every 

department of government as we quickly head towards a recession and have less tax 

dollars to do the things that need to be done.  DO MORE WITH LESS!  Be prepared 

for what is coming, not playing catch up after the fact. 


